ST KEA:  TRURO LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING
Monday 19th July 2021
19:30 Online Meeting 

Vision:  Seeing God Transform Lives
Stages:  Engage, Evangelise, Establish, Equip – Enable
Streams:  Ministries of Care, Youth, Business, Families


TLT JULY MINUTES 2021

Present:

Will Harwood
Neil Bridle
Ruth Bridle
Jean Stanhope
Stephen Baird


1. Welcome

2. Opening prayer

3. Apologies – Marc Baker (Sabbatical)

4. June Minutes pending

5a. We discussed the easing of restrictions for Kea Truro.
	 We noted that Archbishop Benson School Hall is not available on 25th July and 
	 1st August, so we will be able to see what unfolds over the next few weeks and 
	 make any further changes to our plans to return to indoor church on 8th August.
 We want to keep in close communication with All Hallows team and be as   
	 closely aligned as practically and sensibly possible, noting that we are dealing 
 with two very different venues e.g. availability of passage of fresh air, etc..
	 Stephen joined the AHLT prior to this meeting and heard the start of their 
	 discussions on the same topic. He reported that they were likely to go down the 	
	 route of requesting that masks be worn on entering the church and remaining on
	 while seated and during singing.
	 We discussed zoning and whether or not that make people feel segregated and 
	 judged. There was a strong feeling that arrival in masks until seated was a good
	 way to move forward and optional when seated and singing. To leave in masks.
	 These are only interim arrangements to communicated with the church family.
	 Stephen to lead an open air service as the start of the summer All-Age series 
	 and will arrange to open discussion at that service during a children’s activity.
	Sunday 1st August will be the annual beach trip, to be confirmed. Neil to 
organise any necessary communication leading up to the return indoors on
August 8th as Stephen will be away, with church family and All Hallows. 

     5b.	The Summer All-Age programme was discussed and arrangements made for
	the first week (July 25th) to be outside, weather permitting. No Plan B! If 
	horrendous weather we will cancel, having no other easy option.

6. Will re-explained his ‘live’ document for logging in when TLT members are
away. He showed the rest of the team and all agreed to try harder!

8. Rotas were briefly discussed and we had an update on the response to the
Sunday Club helpers/possible leaders from a little while ago. A number of
people had agreed to join the rota with Naomi (Harwood) and Liz (Baird) as
helpers, with some likely to become leaders in due course.

10. Members of the Church family were discussed and we talked about welcoming
visitors over the summer months.

11. There were no Safeguarding issues raised.

12. There were no Health and Safety issues raised.

13. Will mentioned the outstanding issue of new members to join the TLT. Agreed that this
could and should wait now until Marc’s return so that he could have an input. The summer holidays probably not best time for the decisions over membership.

14. The next meeting will be on Monday 19th September at 19:30 (venue to be decided).
Prayers will be on Monday 6th September at 08:00 (format tbc, with venue).



SWB
